
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 March 15, 2020 

Third Sunday of Lent 

9:30 a.m. 
 

 
 
❖ Gathering                                           “Open the Eyes of My Heart” 

 
Announcements  
 
❖ Worship & Praise  “Your Grace Is Enough” 

“God You’re So Good” 

 
Scripture Reading  Exodus 17:1-7 (pg. 64) 

     
Giving and Receiving of Gifts  Worship Band 

“Loving My Jesus” 
 
Message John 4:7-15 (pg. 95) Pastor Charles Tucker 

“Water for Life” 
 
Prayers of the People & The Lord’s Prayer 
 
❖ Benediction 

  “Lord Reign in Me”  
 
 
 

 

Today’s flowers are donated  

In Memory of Thelma Sweers 

WELCOME 
KirkWood Presbyterian Church – March 15, 2020 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ABOUT US 
KirkWood is a Presbyterian Church (USA) congregation which seeks to exalt our Risen 

Lord in all areas of our individual and corporate lives.  We would be happy for you to 

join us as we discover new and creative ways to respond to God’s love. If you would 

like more information about our ministries check us out on the website at 

www.kirkwoodpcusa.org. 
 

 

A Christian Community 

Growing Together, 

Knowing, Loving, and 

Serving Christ,  

to make Him  

known to all 
 

http://www.kirkwoodpcusa.org/


Announcements 
 

COFFEE – COOKIES – FELLOWSHIP:  Stop by the Fellowship Hall between worship 

services for great conversation, meet/greet guests and catch up with friends. 
 

If you would like to submit a prayer request,  

please call the church office at 766-0343, or send it by email to: 

office@kirkwoodpcusa.org 

 

 

Easter Lilies – TOMORROW is the last day to sign up to order lilies in honor/memory 

of someone.  Lilies are $10 each.  Please call or email the office to place your 

order. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dining Partners - We are headed to Thai Erawan on Hampton Highway (in the next 
shopping center down from the Food Lion) for dinner on Saturday, March 21st at 6 p.m.  
This event has been canceled. 
 

Newsletter Deadline - The deadline to submit articles for the April Kronicle is next Sunday, 
March 22nd by 3:00 p.m.  Please send articles to Katelyn (forekm@vcu.edu).  
 
Food Drive - KirkWood is joining Scout Troop #54 in their partnership with Thrive 
Peninsula Food Drive through April 12th. See the flyer on the Mission bulletin board and the 
red donation bin for high-need food items. Your help with this important cause is greatly 
appreciated! (please, no perishables at this location).  
 

  

 

 

 

  
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Easter Egg Experience:  Saturday, April 4th from 10 am - noon 

All children are invited to come for an egg hunt that goes beyond the sweet treat 

in a plastic egg.  A tour of different activities will guide them through Jesus' journey 

to connect with the traditions we hold today. 

• Please bring donations of candy, stickers, or small toys (we already have 

plenty of plastic eggs) 

• Help 'stuff' the 1200 eggs on Wednesday, March 25th from 6-7pm 

• Sign up in the narthex or on the Children's Ministry Sign up genius to 

volunteer your time to provide this experience for the community.  

 
Meals for Vets - Thanks to everyone who has helped sustain this vital ministry.  Please 

continue to sign up and support the Vets!  Sign up at 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090849A5A62EA0F58-meals. 

 

Church Office Hours:  Monday through Thursday, 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.  

 
Pastor Tucker’s Office Hours:  Monday – Wednesday 8:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 

Other times available by appointment:  Charles Tucker - tuckedin@cox.net 

KirkWood Silver will become a bit more 

contemplative on Thursday, March 19th, when 

we gather for a Lenten Luncheon which will 

include a meditative talk by Pastor Charles 

Tucker. This event has been canceled. 

The Sanctuary and Narthex Updating Project - The Ad Hoc 
committee would like to thank all of the volunteers that have 
come out to help remodel the church last week!  We completed 
a large amount of work and are a little bit ahead of schedule.  
The painting crew will be here next week to paint the entire 
sanctuary and narthex so we do not have any scheduled work 
days planned.  For the week of 3/23, we have the following days 
and times planned to install the flooring in the narthex:  
Monday, 3/23 from 3 pm to ??? to remove the carpet and prep 
the floor.  Tuesday, 3/24 and Thursday, 3/26 from 4 pm to 8 pm 
we will be installing the new flooring.  As always, we can use 
all levels of talent to complete the projects!   

Support our Growing 
Children’s Ministry 

We are blessed with children participating in KirkWood programs 
ready for YOU to mentor and teach them.  Listen to the urging of 
God and review the open needs.  Go to signupgenius.com to search 
under jeannine.scott@gmail.com or use the QR code.  Each position 
is an opportunity to assist the teacher by encouraging focus on the 
lesson and providing support with that day's activity. 
 

mailto:office@kirkwoodpcusa.org
mailto:forekm@vcu.edu
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090849A5A62EA0F58-meals
mailto:tuckedin@cox.net


 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
KirkWood Silver is able to get additional tickets to "Sister Act" on June 6 at 2:00 pm, at the 
group rate of $15.  However, the seating would not be with our group.  The theater is not 
large, making all seating good.  We have already added five to the original 20 and four of 
those have been claimed.  If you are interested, please add your name to the sign-up list as 
soon as possible.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This Week at KirkWood 
 
 
Monday, March 16 
 

   
 
Tuesday, March 17 
 

10:00 a.m.  Morning Prayer Group (Pastor’s Office) 

12:00 p.m.  Staff Meeting (Pastor’s Office) 

7:00 p.m.  Session Meeting (Fellowship Hall) 

                                                                                                  
Wednesday, March 18 
 

   
 
Thursday, March 19 
 

6:30 p.m.  Stepping Stones – Griffin 

 
Friday, March 20 
 

7:00 a.m.  Prayer Warriors (Room 5) 
 
Saturday, March 21 
 

   

 
Sunday, March 22  
 

8:45 a.m.  Worship Band Warm up (Sanctuary) 
9:30 a.m.  Contemporary Worship (Sanctuary) 

 
 

 

Please check your email or call the church office for the latest updates about 

scheduled activities. 
 

Clothing for the Homeless 
Please donate new or clean and gently used clothing for the homeless 
and the needy.  There is a box labeled “Clothing Donations” in the 
Narthex.  All clothing items are needed, especially socks and under 
garments for men and women... Books are needed, too. 
 

Congo Mission Trip - Bayside Presbyterian Church in 

Virginia Beach is planning a mission trip to the DRC 

(Congo).  This would include a visit to our sister church, 

Mikondo.  The approximate dates will be July 13-27.  If you 

are interested in learning more about the trip, contact the 

church office.   

 

Grass Cutting Volunteers Needed - We are currently 
putting together the 2020 Lawn Mowing Schedule.  We 
work in teams of 3 and all the equipment is supplied by the 
church.  Teams will cut grass about 4 times during the 
season.   

One Great Hour of Sharing - During Lent we spend time praying and thinking about 
God’s blessings and how we can respond to the needs of others.  One way that 
KirkWood does this is by supporting ministries of compassion and justice through 
“One Great Hour of Sharing” (OGHS).  OGHS "Fish Boxes" and literature are in the 
Narthex to help children and adults understand the meaning of sacrifice and giving 
during the Lenten Season.  The OGHS offering will be received and dedicated on Palm 
Sunday, April 5th. 


